
On Behalf of Leslie Green Pimentel, Chair, Gender Studies Group: 

 

Subject:  Reminder - Gender Studies Group Invites Students to Present! 
 

Dear Colleagues, 
 
The DSU Gender Studies Group (GSG) hosts bi-monthly Brown Bag Lectures on a variety of 
topics dealing with gender related issues. We will be hosting a Student Showcase Brown Bag 
Lecture on April 17th from 12-1p.m. in Kethley Hall, room 229.  We are inviting faculty to 
recommend students (undergraduate or graduate) who have completed an outstanding paper 
or project on a gender related issue this academic year to submit an abstract for 
consideration.  Up to four abstracts will be selected for presentation. 
 
The abstract should include the information outlined below and be emailed as a Word 
Document to Dr. Leslie Green-Pimentel, Chair of the GSG (lgreenpimentel@deltastate.edu) by 
midnight on April 6, 2015. Students whose abstracts are accepted will be invited to give a 10-12 
minute presentation on their paper/project.  Students from all majors are encouraged to apply.  
 

 Student Name 

 Student College / Major / Rank 

 Professor recommending student 

 Professor's contact information 

 Title of Presentation 

 Abstract summarizing paper/project (150-200 words) 
 
Questions may be directed to Dr. Green-Pimentel at the email address listed above.  We look 
forward to receiving your outstanding students’ abstracts! 
 
Sincerely, 
Leslie Green-Pimentel 
Chair, Gender Studies Group 
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